Practice Policy – Letters of support for Department of Work and Pensions (DWP)

Our primary focus at Kilsyth Medical Partnership is, and always has been, ensuring high quality medical care for our patients. We are often inundated with requests to undertaken non-NHS work such as medical reports and letters of support – this takes away how much time we have to give to patients to assess and treat their medical conditions. In view of this, we have made the decision as a practice that we will no longer provide letters of support for patients prior to assessments undertaken by the Department of Work and Pensions. These letters were given historically and were felt by the practice to offer little in the way of benefit to patients, in that they did not often change the outcome of DWP assessments. We feel that to continue providing these letters would be to the detriment of the other important work we do at Kilsyth Medical Partnership and going forwards will not be providing them. We hope you appreciate that this is for the greater benefit for all of our patients.

Yours Sincerely

Kilsyth Medical Partnership
